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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE RESOLUTION
NO. 6038

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Federal and State Affairs

Brief*

HR 6038 would urge all Kansans to become educated 
about  human  trafficking  and  slavery  and  to  work  toward 
purging those criminal practices from the state.

The resolution also specifies that the Kansas Legislature 
would support  increased education,  stronger laws,  and the 
promotion of justice to reduce the exploitation of all  people 
worldwide.

Background

At the hearing before the House Committee on Federal 
and  State  Affairs,  Representative  Barton  and  the  Deputy 
Director  of  the  Anti-Human Trafficking  Unit  in  the  Attorney 
General’s  Office  appeared  in  support  of  the  resolution. 
Written  testimony  in  support  of  the  resolution also  was 
submitted by the Attorney General. There was no neutral or 
opponent testimony on the resolution.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


